
Subject: Re: call for contributions for next CM
Posted by Johan Messchendorp on Mon, 07 Mar 2011 03:02:51 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,

So far, I only have three contributions. Hence, the computing session on Monday will be
canceled, and these contributions will be moved to the next collaboration meeting! Of course,
smaller discussions about hot software items will be always possible during that week.... 

Greets,

Johan
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